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ELECTION OF THE SUB-DEAN (ARTS AND HUMANITIES) OF THE 
POSTGRDAUATE SCHOOL 2015/2016 AND 2016/2017 ACADEMIC SESSIONS 

 
Dr Kehinde Oluwaseun Kester   of the Department of Adult Education, Faculty of 

Education has   been nominated for the post of the Sub-Dean (Arts and Humanities) 

of The Postgraduate School.  

 

He was the only one whose nomination was received for the post of Sub-Dean (Arts 

and Humanities) of The Postgraduate School at the close of nomination on 12 noon, 

Monday, 31 May, 2016.      

He was nominated by Professor M. K. Akinsola of the Department of Teacher 

Education, Faculty of Education while the nomination was seconded by Professor J. 

T. Arotiba of the Department of Oral and Maxillofacial Surgery, Faculty of Dentistry, 

College of Medicine. 

In accordance with the procedure for election to the office, Dr. Kehinde Oluwaseun 

Kester will be formally declared the next Sub-Dean (Arts and Humanities) of The 

Postgraduate School with effect from 01, August 2016 at the meeting of the Board of 

The Postgraduate School which will hold in July, 2016 at a date that will be 

announced later. 

Thank you. 

 

 

 

O. I. Olukoya, MNIM, FPA 
Registrar 
 


